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Our next PTL meeting is on March 17 at 
5:30 pm.  Please join us to see how you 
can help with the many events that are 
coming up for the rest of the school year.   
 

Keep up to date on PTL Events 

Please “like” the St. John’s Facebook page 
where we post upcoming events and updates.    
 https://www.facebook.com/stjohnsracine.org /  

 

Another way to keep up to date is on the 

school’s website. www.stjohnsracine.org 

 

New for 2019/2020 school year:  Watch for 

more e-mails to be sent directly from PTL. 

 

PTL Contacts: 
 

Amanda Kotowski 
akotowski@wi.rr.com 

 
Amy Salinas  

gonzalezam02@hotmail.com 

 

AUCTION and Wine/Beer Tasting 

Our school auction will be held this year on 
April 24 in conjunction with our first annual 
Wine & Beer tasting at Uncorkt.  In the past, 
the auction has been our biggest fundraiser 
of the school year. That’s why we need your 
help.  Please consider donating a basket on 
your own, or gather a group of friends and 
make one together.  Also, if your work or 
favorite store might be interested in donating, 

please let us know.  We have a letter about 
our event that we can share with you. 

Let’s make this an Auction to Remember!  

Please bring donations to the school office or 
contact Cara Shaffer or Abby Grant with 
questions at stjohnsracineptl@gmail.com. 

Save the Date: 

 Glow Event – March 28 

 Book Fair – March 27 through April 3 

 Auction/Wine Tasting – April 24 

 Field Day – May 28 
 

GLOW IN THE DARK DANCE! 

Please join us on Saturday, March 28 from 6 
– 8 pm. Dance the night away and let’s 
GLOW crazy!  There will be a DJ, 
professional photo booth, and light 
refreshments.  Tickets are $5.00 per family, 
and t-shirts are available for $6.00 each.  
Check the school newsletter or outside the 
office for order forms.  Please RSVP by 
March 13.  See you there! 

Spring Book Fair: open March 27 – April 3 
before and after school, after both church 
services, in between Lenten services, and at 
the GLOW event.   

Dining Out Fundraisers 

Save the Dates 

March 12: Jose’s Blue Sombrero All Day 

April 2: Panera Bread 4-8pm 

May 20: Georgie Porgie’s 4-9pm 
 

Please be sure to join us!  Thank you to all 
those who have supported these fundraisers.  
We have already raised over $900 from 
these events alone! 

Thanks to everyone who joined us at 
Noodles in February! 
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